
 

 
 

 
Date:  07/19/2014             From:  SGT K. Ireland 

(707) 445-7251 

 

             

Subject: Homicide                                                              Case:  201403319 

   
 
 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
 

 

 

On 07/18/2014 at approximately 10:51 PM, the Humboldt County Sheriff’s Office received a call 

regarding a male subject in his fifties that was shot in the chest. The shooting occurred in the Alderpoint 

area of Southern Humboldt. Deputies responded with assistance from the California Highway Patrol and 

the Mendocino County Sheriff’s Office. Medical personnel arrived on scene and began life saving efforts. 

The victim was transported to a landing zone to be flown out by helicopter. The victim succumbed to his 

injury prior to being transported by helicopter.  

 

The whereabouts of the suspect involved in the shooting is unknown at this time. This incident is 

currently being investigated by Detectives with the Humboldt County Sheriff’s Office and personnel from 

the Department of Justice. 

 

Anyone with information for the Sheriff’s Office regarding this case or related criminal activity is 

encouraged to call the Sheriff’s Office at 707-445-7251 or the Sheriff’s Office Crime Tip line at  

707-268-2539. 

Mike Downey 
Sheriff 

 

 

 

Humboldt County Sheriff’s Office 
826 Fourth Street, Eureka, CA  95501 


